
Hillsboro District Update  

Since the decision has been made to accept all remaining acres the following Hillsboro 
District sites will reopen to accept all deliveries of “Remaining Acres”. All shareholders can 
deliver their “Remaining Acres” to any of these sites. Only beets fit for long term storage will 
be accepted. If your beets need to be topped again, please do so. Reminder we are near 
capacity at several of our sites and we want to avoid excess truck traffic. We anticipate this 
process taking 2-3 days running 8 AM- 8 PM shifts. Progress will be monitored daily, and we 
will adjust as needed. Please stay in touch with your agriculturist once you are completed 
for the season. 

Hillsboro Yard – Reopen Wednesday Oct 23rd 8 AM- 8 PM both scales, 25% truck 
allotment. 

Reynolds – Reopen Wednesday Oct 23rd 8 AM – 8 PM, North end only, 25% truck allotment 
for 24-hour growers and 12.5% truck allotment for 12-hour growers. 

Midway – Reopen Wednesday Oct 23rd 8 AM – 8 PM, only Piler 1, 50% truck allotment. 

Ada West – Reopen Wednesday Oct 23rd 8 AM – 8 PM, only Piler 1, 50% truck allotment. 

Ada North - Reopen Wednesday Oct 23rd 8 AM – 8 PM, both Pilers available, 100% truck 
allotment.  

***For all truck allotments every grower gets a 2 truck minimum. 

Waukon site will close as soon as the final ACSC acres are harvested and will not reopen 
due to being full. All remaining acres can be delivered to any of the above sites that will be 
open. 

Brock Larson-701-740-9904 

Eric Ptacek-701-430-0276 

 


